
 

 

 

 

SUBJECT: Your Generous Contributions towards the Covid Relief Efforts 

          21st May, 2021 

Dear Divine Souls, Smt Ritu Chhabriaji and Shri Prakash Chhabriaji,  

We hope that this reaches you all in the best of health and happiness. 

It is always so beautiful to know that in times of need the Finolex Family is always ready and 
willing to serve and to contribute. As you know, the heart-wrenching stories from India’s 
tragic and unprecedented second wave of the COVID-19 pandemic have shown that across 
the country, hundreds of thousands of people are in a dire state fighting for their lives. The 
pandemic has spread rapidly, disease load and casualties are still on the rise, and crisis 
influence is spreading across the country including the Himalayan state of Uttarakhand. Even 
after recovery from the virus, people across the world are suffering from a state of great 
despair and depression, living in fear and uncertainty about the future. 
 
It is at this time that we have the divine opportunity to serve humanity. Our humble efforts, 
in cooperation and conjunction with the State Government, focus primarily on making oxygen 
more readily available to areas in need, establishing a 100 bed Covid Care Centre and 
providing essential facilities, resources and medicines to Covid-positive patients for their 
health and recovery, as well as numerous other efforts. 
    
We, once again, express our deepest appreciation and gratitude for your spirit of service and 

thank you for kind contribution.  

In service of humanity,  

Ganga Nandini 

Coordinator, Divine Shakti Foundation 

 


